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Submission: "Dear Sir / Madam

As we hear more and more about the electricity supply crisis in Australia. The strong further uptake of solar power in the sun-
blessed country is one step in the right direction to avoid such crises and it is the way into the future, especially with battery
back up system becoming more and more affordable. A decent solar feed in tariff is very important to support the increase of
solar power installations. The current tariff is low as it is compared to the cost of electricity from the grid. A further reduction
will certainly be the wrong signal and I hope very much that this will not be happening. Please keep the current feed in tariff
and show that NSW can work for a better future for the environment in regard to our production and usage of renewable energy,
especially solar power.

Regards

Guido Eberding"





